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West coast residents enjoy fresh air from the Pacific ocean & we want to keep it as clean &
pollution free as possible. There are millions of automobiles in the west coast states, we must
regulate tailpipe emissions or eliminate them completely. 

We can't allow Tump & Burgum to 
reduce regulations on tailpipe emissions & other carbon & methane emissions into the air that we
need to breathe.


